
"The greatest glory in living lies not in never falling, but in rising

every time we fall."  

N E L S O N  M A N D E L A

S p i r i t a l  R e f l e c t i o n
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MESSAGE IN A MINUTE

R e g i s t e r  t o  s a v e  y o u r  s e a t  f o r  t h i s  w e e k e n d ' s  s e r v i c e s !
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STEWARDSHIP

We are fortunate to have a

beautiful place to worship at

New Covenant! God

continues to bless us with

your tithes, offerings, and

resources. Thanks to you we

are able to keep up with our

property, ongoing

maintenance, and needed

renovations.

Viewing for Weekend Services from October 3 - 4 

total 2,417

 Worship 1,997 VIRTUAL  

IN-PERSON  Sat 5PM 110 | Sun 9AM 158 | Sun 11AM 141 | Youth 11

Be on the look out for new flooring in the Fellowship Center and

both the East and West Narthexes. Your continued support allows

us to be good stewards of what God has entrusted with us.

New Covenant - A Place to Call Home

https://www.ncumcfl.com/social-justice
http://ncumcfl.com/give
http://ncumcfl.com/give
http://ncumcfl.com/give


The global United Methodist Church and

New Covenant continue to learn how we

can fight for social justice, which is

defined as the concept of fair and just

relations between the individual and

society.

Please click the title to see our Social

Justice resources!

SOCIAL JUSTICE

Please continue to register. We have seen

an increase in walk-ins, and want to

ensure we have a seat for everyone. 

Social distancing and face masks that

cover both mouth and nose are required.

We have plenty of seats!

Thank you for your cooperation and

understanding as we continue to navigate

in-person worship.

REGATHERING FOR
WORSHIP

For this upcoming holiday season, help New

Covenant’s Youth Ministry raise funds for

their 2021 mission trips! With a variety of

fresh evergreens through Sherwood Forest

Farms, you’re guaranteed to find something

beautiful for your home. Click the title to

view the fundraiser flyer, to place an order,

or to contact Kayla DeSimone, Family

Minister, with any questions. Fundraiser

flyers are also available at the Welcome

Center. 

YOUTH FUNDRAISER

https://www.ncumcfl.com/social-justice
https://www.ncumcfl.com/social-justice
https://www.ncumcfl.com/in-person-experience
https://www.ncumcfl.com/in-person-experience
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https://www.ncumcfl.com/contact-kayla
https://www.ncumcfl.com/contact-kayla


Pastor Harold will be leading a trip to the

Holy Land next year. The dates are April

20th - 29, 2021. If you are interested in

taking the trip and walking where Jesus

walked, there will be an informational

meeting on Tuesday, November 17 at

10:00 a.m. in the church chapel. If you

cannot attend in person, you may still

access the meeting by livestream. Please

click the title to contact Cindy for more

information on how to join the livestream.

HOLY LAND 2021

OPERATION
CHRISTMAS CHILD

To date, 133 shoeboxes have been

created online! Operation Christmas

Child is an opportunity for you to

make a difference in the life of a

child at Christmas. This year there is

an option to build a shoebox online

through Samaritan’s Purse, or you

may pick up a shoebox after Worship

Services at New Covenant. Please

remember to build your online

shoebox, or return your filled

shoebox to the church, by November

15.

 

Click the title to build your Shoebox

online!

https://www.ncumcfl.com/new-page-56
https://www.ncumcfl.com/contact-cindy
https://www.ncumcfl.com/contact-cindy
https://www.ncumcfl.com/contact-cindy
https://build-a-shoebox.samaritanspurse.org/view/f3ef5b64-86f2-4c09-a945-84b6c86d0c11
https://build-a-shoebox.samaritanspurse.org/view/f3ef5b64-86f2-4c09-a945-84b6c86d0c11
https://build-a-shoebox.samaritanspurse.org/view/f3ef5b64-86f2-4c09-a945-84b6c86d0c11


This weekend, October 17 & 18, we will

observe Pastors’ Appreciation Weekend as

a time set aside to recognize the personal

and spiritual contributions our pastors

make to their New Covenant family. We

hope you will take a moment to send a

card or an email to our clergy, You may

drop your notes off at the church office, or

baskets will be available at the

registration kiosks. Click the title if you

would prefer to send an email directly to

the person you would like to thank!

PASTORS'
APPRECIATION

Bargains & Blessings Resale Store is in

great need of volunteers to work as

cashiers, customer assistants,

schedulers, drivers and helpers for a

couple of one-half days a month.  

Contact Betty Montgomery by clicking

the title for more information.

B&B VOLUNTEERS

https://www.ncumcfl.com/our-staff
https://www.ncumcfl.com/our-staff
https://www.ncumcfl.com/our-staff
https://www.ncumcfl.com/give
http://ncumcfl.com/contact-bb
http://ncumcfl.com/contact-bb
http://ncumcfl.com/contact-bb


We are in need of Greeters and Ushers for

Celebration of Life Memorial Services.

Strict safety measure are in place to

protect volunteers. Training will be

provided.  

To volunteer, click the title.

CELEBRATION OF LIFE
VOLUNTEERS

CARPENTERS
NEEDED

Can you measure, cut, drill, and screw a

frame together?  We need your help!  Work

will be done outside on church property,

constructing the 14 scenes for our

Christmas presentation.

For questions, or to volunteer, click the

title to contact Daina.

Do you play electric bass, drum set, or

acoustic guitar? The Worship Band is in

need of additional musicians that know

basic styles and can read chord charts.

For questions, or to volunteer, click the

title to contact Sean.

MUSICIANS NEEDED

https://www.ncumcfl.com/contact-daina
https://www.ncumcfl.com/contact-daina
https://www.ncumcfl.com/contact-daina
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Please enjoy our Sacred Trilogy. Every

Wednesday we have Sacred Prayers,

Sacred Songs, and Sacred Stories.

SACRED TRILOGY

Click the title to explore all that is

going on in Discipleship!

DISCIPLESHIP

https://www.ncumcfl.com/contact-daina
https://www.ncumcfl.com/sacred-trilogy
https://www.ncumcfl.com/sacred-trilogy
https://www.ncumcfl.com/sacred-trilogy
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Click here for the current list of Weekly Prayer Concerns. 

NEW CONCERNS
Jim Arnold

Gary Barraclough

Holly Baumgartner

George Blick

Tom Campbell

Daina Cannito

Jim & Ada Le Master

Danny Mayo

Cindy O’Lear

OUR LOVE & SYMPATHY ARE
EXTENDED TO...

Jim, Linda, family and friends on the

passing of their son Phillip “Phil” Arnold.

Click here to access Celebration of Life services.

We can only CARE when you SHARE! 

We have a team of pastors, staff and

volunteers ready to come alongside you

during your hospital stay, while

undergoing outpatient surgery, during

your improving in rehab, or while

convalescing at home. When allowed,

one of our pastors or staff will visit you.

When visits are not permitted, we will

call you to offer prayer support. In

addition, our prayer team will pray for

you. Please call the Care Office or click

the title above with your prayer requests

and let us know how we can pray for you.

CARE CARDS

Bruce Pierson

Michael Ray

Bonnie Thompson

Glenna Traina

https://www.ncumcfl.com/memorial-services
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3410
https://www.ncumcfl.com/memorial-services
https://www.ncumcfl.com/bargains-and-blessings
https://www.ncumcfl.com/bargains-and-blessings
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3408

